
  

 

November 3rd, 2017 

Subject: Acceptation letter 

 

Dear authors Miguel Ángel García Calderón, René Arnulfo García Hernández 

and Yulia Ledeneva: 

 

We are happy to announce you that your paper entitled “Unsupervised Multi-Language 

Handwritten Text Line Segmentation” has been accepted for publication in the “Journal of 

Intelligent & Fuzzy Systems (JIFS)“, which is indexed in Journal Citation Reports (JCR)-

THOMSON REUTERS with Impact Factor 1.261 (2017).  

We are expecting the first galley proofs of this issue will go out during the first days of 

February 2018, and the online publication in March 2018. However, those dates are an 

estimate and of course may vary a little.   

In any case, we congratulate you and your colleagues for the acceptation of your paper in 

the JIFS journal, 

 

 

 

 

Profr. David Pinto 

Guest Editor 

Journal of Intelligent & Fuzzy Systems 


